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Mail in voting increases the ability of all Oregon residents to vote easily and directly. 

Ensuring that every resident can have the opportunity to vote is essential in a 

democracy  if you eliminate mail in voting you will be increasing barriers to voting. 

There is no evidence of voter fraud linked to mail in voting.  Please maintain mail in 

voting. 


